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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 22/11/19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to Class 5L who all had 

the best attendance in the school. 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 98.8% 

Year 1 98.2% 

Year 2 96.4% 

Year 3 98.2% 

Year 4 93.3% 

Year 5L 99.5% 

Year 5W 94% 

Year 6 94.3% 

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

Matthew Mark Luke John 

351 612 501 450 

OUT OF SCHOOL  
ACHIEVEMENTS 

Congratulations: 

Ava-Rose G took part in a 
gymnastics competition on 
Saturday and won gold on 
vault and bronze on floor.  

 

 

 

 

Finlay L, received an award 
for Most Promising 
Newcomer and 1st under 10 
Road Race at Liverpool 
Century Cycling Club Awards 
Evening.  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday   

Tuesday   Swimming Y4 

Wednesday  
 Rosary 

 Athletics Competition  Y5/6 

Thursday   

Friday   

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Our After School Clubs have now finished, new clubs will be 

on offer for the Spring Term.  Thank you. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
 

SATURDAY 30th NOVEMBER  

11am—2pm  

 

Lots of stalls, games and craft activities will 

be available, plus your chance to visit 

Father Christmas!  

Please come along and support this event.  



NUT FREE ZONE! 
 

A reminder to all parents that 

children should not bring nuts, or 

foods containing nuts into school 

as there are children in our school 

who have a nut allergy.   

LOCAL VISITS 
 

Our Reception children walked up to 
the local Post Office this week to 

post their letters to Santa. 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 1 children also had a walk around the local area 

this week to learn about where they live. 

E-mail: stvincents_primary@warrington.gov.uk                   Tel: 01925 726544 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE 
 

Calling all Angels, Kings and Shepherds 

who attend St Vincent’s to attend the annual 

Christingle Service being held in St Joseph’s 

Church at 6.30pm on Tuesday 17th 

December. Donkeys and other animals are 

also welcome!  

Christingle kits can be purchased from the 

school office for 50p.  

All donations will be sent to St Joseph’s 

Family Centre.   

SMARTHEART PROJECT 

This week our Year 4 children learned lots 

about how to keep their heart healthy when 

visited by a Heart Surgeon as part of the 

SmartHeart Project.  

They really enjoyed learning from such an 

expert.  Thank you! 

SPORTING NEWS 
 

Out of 20 teams from across Cheshire our football team did 
really well to get to the quarter finals yesterday losing 2-1 to 
Oakwood. Children represented the 
school brilliantly and conducted 
themselves professionally in victory 
and defeat.  Well done everyone! 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to keep 

to dates set, at times it may be necessary to change a date so 

please check the newsletter which will keep you informed of 

any  changes: 

 

Wednesday 4th December: Rosary 

Tuesday 10th December: Rec/Y1/Y2 Nativity 

Wednesday 11th December: Rec/Y1/Y2 Nativity 

Friday 13th December: Year 3 Rejoice Assembly 

Friday 13th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 20th December: Christmas Assembly 

Friday 20th December: School Closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 7th January 2020: School reopens for the Spring 

Term 

INVITE A LOVED ONE TO LUNCH 

It was great to welcome lots of our Year 3 

parents for lunch this week.  We hope you all 

enjoyed your food and time with your child in 

school.  Dates for other classes will be 

confirmed in the new year. 


